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November 18, 2021

Dear Fellow BTA Member,

The BTA thanks our two interim VP candidates, Phil Rucci and Mairead Schuelein, for
their willingness to run for the position and serve members.

The outcome of the 11/17/21 election for interim BTA Vice President is:

Phil Rucci 56
Mairead Schuelein 98

The BTA appreciates the commitment of both candidates, as well as the active
engagement of all members who voted and all volunteers who helped make the election
happen.

Sincerely,

Eileen



